TOWN OF RAYMOND
STORM WATER UTILITY DISTRICT (SWUD)

MINUTES
March 19, 2018, at  7:00 pm
On Monday, March 19, 2018, the Town of Raymond Storm Water Utility District held their monthly meeting.  The meeting was called to order at 7:00 PM.  Roll call was taken as follows:  Present for the meeting were, Chairman Doug Schwartz; Members, Brent Kultgen, John Strueder, Paul Ryan and Scott Brenton.  Also present were Chris Stamborski and an intern from RA  Smith National.  

REVIEW OF BILLS:   
APPROVED ON A BRENTON/RYAN FOR 7 MILE TRIBUTARY, LESS 10% FOR SPRAYING STUMPS.  MOTION CARRIED 5-0.

APPROVED ON A SCHWARTZ/RYAN FOR THE 60TH STREET TRIBUTARY, LESS 10% FOR SPRAYING STUMPS FOR FIRST HALF; AND HOLD BACK 20% FOR SPRAYING ON THE SECOND HALF.  MOTION CARRIED 5-0.

APPROVAL OF MINUTES OF FEBRUARY 19, 2018:  

APPROVED ON A RYAN/KULTGEN MOTION.  MOTION CARRIED 5-0.

UNFINISHED BUSINESS

a. Updates on cleaning of Tributaries:

Work is done, except for spraying, on the 7 Mile Fair Tributary.  They are about half done on the 60th Street.  Right now is the time for spraying the stumps – not after they turn green. 

  NEW BUSINESS:
NONE
PUBLIC COMMENT
NONE
CORRESPONDENCE & ANNOUNCEMENTS

NONE
At 7:57 the meeting was ADJOURNED ON A BRENTON/RYA

MOTION.  MOTION CARRIED 5-0.
Respectfully submitted, 

Scott Brenton

SWUD Secretary

